The Special meeting of the McGill Town Council was held on June 2, 2015 at the McGill Senior/
Community Center located at the top of Avenue K at 6:00 P.M.

The following McGill Town Council Members were in attendance:
Bob Winder, Chairman
Mike Borovansky, Member
Ed Dubrutz, Member
Vacant Seat

Absent Council Member:
Roxane Ballandby, Vice-Chairperson

Also in attendance:

Delores Manchester, Secretary/Clerk

Dennis “Woody” Robinson, Parks Manager

Richard Stephen Alderete
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Council Chairman called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.
Council Member Dubrutz led the Council and audience in the Pledge of Allegiance.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Council Chairman Winder called for comments from the audience.

There were no comments.

INTERVIEW OF APPLICANTS FOR THE POSITION OF SEASONAL SECOND
ASSISTANT PARKS WORKER:

It was noted for the record that the Nevada Job Connect Office passed out 3 applications for the
position of seasonal second parks assistant; however, only one person returned his application.

The Council conducted their interview questions to Richard Stephen Alderete.
Mr. Alderete assured the Council that he would be interested in returning to work next year, he
possess a CDL driver’s license, he can work flexible hours either part time or full time, he is

willing to learn all aspects of the job in case he is requested to become the Parks Manager in the
future, and he will be on vacation but will be available to begin work on July 24,

POSSIBLE SELECTION OF SEASONAL SECOND ASSISTANT PARKS WORKER:
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Council Member Dubrutz motioned to hire Richard Stephen Alderete as the seasonal second
parks assistant, with the possibility of returning to work next year.

Council Member Borovansky seconded the motion.
Motion was carried by a unanimous vote of the quorum present.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Council Chairman Winder called for any comments from the audience.
There were no further comments.

MEETING ADJOURNED:

There being no further business or comments to be brought before the McGill Town Council, the
Special meeting adjourned at 6:09 P.M.
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